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The Registered Psychiatric Nurses’ Foundation, Inc. (RPNF) is pleased to 
provide RPNF Scholarships, Grants & Awards to accomplished recipients in 
the coming weeks!  The Reception invitation highlighted below is our signature 
event showcasing the achievements of psychiatric nursing students and RPNs 
in Canada!  Please join us for this unique celebration! 

Thank-you to everyone who participated in our Inaugural Art Auction, April 11 
– 17, 2025!  $1,000 was raised for RPNF Scholarships, Grants and Awards! 

Please also note that the RPNF 2025Annual General Meeting takes place on 
Tuesday, May 27, 2025 at 12:00 CDT!  See below for more detail! 

 

The Registered Psychiatric Nurses’ Foundation, Inc. (RPNF) invites you to 
attend its 2025 Virtual Scholarships, Grants & Awards Reception on Tuesday, 
May 13, 2025 at 7 PM CDT.  Email us at info@rpnf.ca for the Zoom Link! 
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RPNF 2025 Annual General Meeting Notice 
 
The Board of Directors of the Registered Psychiatric Nurses’ Foundation, Inc. 
(RPNF) hereby gives notice that the 2025 Annual General Meeting of the 
Foundation will be held at 12:00 PM CDT on Tuesday, May 27, 2025, via Zoom 
for the following purposes: 
 

1. Approve Minutes from May 27, 2024 Annual General Meeting; 

2. Receive the President’s Annual Report to the members; 

3. Approve audited financial statements of the RPNF for the period ending 

December 31, 2024; 

4. Appoint the auditors of the Foundation for the ensuing year; 

5. Conduct Director elections 

 

One week before the AGM, the registration package including annual report and 

financial statements will be emailed to all registrants. 

To register email info@rpnf.ca advising of intention to attend.   

   
 
Thank-you to everyone who participated by spreading the word, sharing posts 
and bidding on art pieces in the RPNF’s Inaugural Art Auction that took place 
April 11 – 17, 2025 by Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/rpnfca!  The 
RPNF would like to particularly thank our generous donating artists, as well as 
Annette Osted, who donated a painting: 

                                             

    

                                        

 

                                    

 

For more information about the RPNF, follow us on Instagram,  Facebook,or visit our 

website at www.rpnf.ca. 

Join our mailing list by signing up at https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/be-on- 

our-mailing-list . 

A sincere thank-you to our Registered Psychiatric Nurses’ Foundation Donors who 

make these Scholarships and Awards possible. Go to https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the- 

foundation/donations to learn how you can support the RPNF. 

Weiming 
Zhao 

Carleigh Grenier Amanda Onchulenko 

Daniel Dawson Erna Honeyman 
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